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NGSA Statement on Senate Confirmation of  

Dan Brouillette as Secretary of Energy 
 
 
(Washington, D.C.)  -- Dena E. Wiggins, president and CEO of the Natural Gas Supply Association, 

welcomed the Senate’s confirmation of Dan Brouillette as Secretary of Energy today. 

 

“We welcome Dan Brouillette’s Senate confirmation to lead the Department of Energy.  He 

assumes office at a time of tremendous opportunity for the energy sector to show leadership 

in providing our nation with affordable, abundant and clean energy.   

 

“His experience as Deputy Secretary has demonstrated his knowledge and keen appreciation 

of the importance of natural gas to jobs, the economy, reliability and cleaner air.  We look 

forward to working with Secretary Brouillette to maximize the contribution of natural gas to 

the nation’s well-being.” 

 

  
#### 

 

The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) represents integrated and independent companies that supply 
natural gas. Founded in 1965, NGSA is the only national trade association that solely focuses on producer-
marketer issues related to the downstream natural gas industry. NGSA advocates for well-functioning markets 
that foster a growing, competitive market for natural gas.  NGSA is dedicated to achieving a cleaner future 
through strong partnerships with renewables and supporting innovative technologies and market solutions that 
reduce emissions.  For more information, please visit www.ngsa.org. 
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